Ms. Linda Jackson, Payette Forest Supervisor
Stibnite Gold Project

500 N. Mission Street, Building 2

McCall, Idaho 83638

Dear Ms. Jackson,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the plans for the Stibnite Gold Project. Over the last
several years, I've had the opportunity to hear a handful of presentations on the project, sit down with
members of Perpetua Resources and observe how the company has lived out its mission as it has grown.
It is with this knowledge that | encourage you to move the project forward.

Last summer, Perpetua agreed to provide antimony to largescale battery maker Ambri. The agreement
establishes a foundation to help facilitate the decarbonization of energy grids in the U.S. as well as
around the globe. Ambri's batteries could fundamentally change how our energy system operates by
making it possible for power grids to rely on more power from the wind and sun. The Stibnite Gold
Project is key to making this happen because it would be America's only mined source of antimony.
Without it, we will continue to have to rely on China and Russia for this critical mineral. | want to
support America's clean energy transition and supporting the Stibnite Gold Project using Burntlog Road
is one of the best ways | can do that.

The Stibnite Gold Project has been under federal review for the last six years. That has given regulators
and the public plenty of time to review the company's plan. | know this project will transform an area in
need of environmental repair and secure a domestic supply of antimony. It is for all of these reasons
that | encourage you to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward.

Cord|ally,

Ouj/—c: 0 Suau Va(ng PL,
\(a\ U.L« Dcwg L Jf /,i cestarde 1D T2l



